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THE LATEST

Upcoming
The next few months 
are shaping up to be 

great opportunities for 
involvement:

FEBRUARY

27: Officers & Planning Meeting
6:00 2019 Planning & Pizza
7:30 Officers Meeting

MARCH

7: Council Mtg @ Spirit Center
6:00 Dinner
7:00 Rosary
7:30 Business Meeting

APRIL

5: K of C Leading Stations of 
the Cross at StAG

12: Soup & Stations

20: Parish Easter Egg Hunt

This newsletter is a tool to 
increase our sense of 
Brotherhood via a shared 
picture of what's going on in the 
Council.

Everyone is free to contribute 
– just send content by the 
weekend prior to the Council 
meetings and I'll try to get 
everything in.

Future content may include:

Field Agent's Report

Know that Knight

Brotherhood gathering details

Chancellor's Corner

Many more pictures!

What else...?  

An Invitation

Brother Knights,

I hope this newsletter finds everyone doing well amidst the wildly 
variable weather and rampant colds, flus, and other bugs.

First, the Council planning meeting from January has been 
rescheduled for 27 February at 6:00 pm in the Spirit Center.  Join us 
for some pizza and planning for the next year.

The KofC's youth protection program, ARMATUS, can be found 
online at www.kofc.org/safe. Looking at the calendar, we have a 
good deal of parish involvement coming up, especially the Easter 
Egg Hunt, so please consider completing this training.

Habemus decision!  In an amazing show of fraternity at the last 
meeting, an idea emerged, was discussed, and agreed upon. We 
are beginning coordination for what we hope will become a new 
fundraising tradition for the Council.  In conjunction with the 
Stations of the Cross, we are proposing a soup dinner open for the 
parish.  More details to follow, but bring your soup ideas for dinner 
at the March 7th meeting.

Vivat Jesus!

Jason Cezeaux

Grand Knight  

Super Cash 
Bonanza

The State's annual fundraiser 
in support of Ohio charities is in 
fulll swing!  Prizes include over 
$108,000 in cash prizes.

Our council receivees $2.40 
for every ticket sold. You should 
have received tickets this last 
week.  Contact myself or Forst 
for more tickets if you need 
them.

Bring your sold tickets and 
money to the Concil meetings 
for turn in. The first turn in is by 
15 April, and the second is by 
10 May.

Check out the new 
Council Chambers:  

looking good!
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